
07 August 2022

Publication of article in Stellenbosch Law Review,  vol 33, issue 2, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

This is to confirm that the article “Redress for consumers in terms of the 
CPA:  The watchdog’s failure in supporting an accredited industry ombud: 
Alternative suggestions” by Prof Riette du Plessis was published in  
volume 33 2/2022 of the Stellenbosch Law Review [ISSN 1016-4359]

The article and journal  were double-blind peer reviewed and adhered to 
the required 75%/25% weighting with no more than 25% of the authors 
coming from any one institution.  

Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

Philippa van Aardt 

Juta Law Journals 




